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EASTER EGG BASKETS ©

Dear Parents/Guardians,

%/} As Easter will be here before we know it, we are asking for donations for our Easter egg
/ baskets. We will be raffling Easter Baskets comprised of Easter Eggs. We are asking all
families in our parenting community to donate 1 Easter egg of your choice. These eggs
will then be combined together in special baskets and raffle tickets will be available to
purchase at a later date. You can donate your egg by placing it in the Easter egg raffle

box located at the school office.

Donations will be accepted at the office from now until 30" March and the raffle will be
drawn on the 31° March. If you wish to donate more than one egg you are most

welcome!

Any extra support is always greatly appreciated. If you would like to help out with this

fundraiser please let the office know.

Thank you, The Fundraising Team.
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